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National Dyslexia Week 
Last week was National Dyslexia Week and the theme has been celebrating our 
uniqueness. Ten percent of the population are believed to be dyslexic, but it is still often 
poorly understood.  Here at Red Oaks we hold the award for Dyslexic Friendly and we 
know with the right support, the strengths and talents of dyslexic people can really shine.    
 
Find out about free webinars (click on events) and advice here:  
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk 
 
No Pens Day 
Wednesday 4th October was No Pens Day where learning happens without the use of pens! So, watch out for 
what your child has been doing on Class Dojo. 
 
Curriculum Pages 
If you are interested in what your child has been learning and will be learning please visit the class curriculum 
pages.  There are details of what will be covered and some brilliant pictures of learning that has taken place. 
 
https://www.redoaks.org/celebrating_children.php 
 
New Parent Tour Dates 
New parent tour with the Head of School – 9th November 11.00-12.00pm 
 
Please get your application for your reception place in by 15th January 2024. 
https://www.swindon.gov.uk/info/20071/school_places_and_admissions/427/primary_school_places_and_admi
ssions 
 
Mission and Vision 
It is good practice to regularly revisit the mission and vision of the school.  Recently we have been doing some 
work with staff and the children but would also like to invite parents to be part of this process and share their 
ideas.  Mrs Surch will be holding an interactive session for parents who wish to join us in the hall on Wednesday 
1st November 8.45am-9.45am.  So that seating and tables can be arranged, please indicate, via email, if you 
would like to attend tylerm@redoaks.org.uk  
 
Nursery  
Our nursery would be grateful for any donations of pans and utensils for our mud 
kitchen please.  If you have any you could donate, please drop them to the office. Many 
thanks 
 
Young Carers: 
Our Young Carers play an incredible role in the family and we are really proud to support these children. We will 
meet as a group three times a year and we plan to meet with our Young Carer friends from Orchid Vale and 
Bridlewood for a social outing during this academic year.  
 
If you think your child undertakes the role of a Young Carer, please read the leaflet below from Swindon 
Carers and make a referral.  
 
If you are in any doubt, please call the office and ask for me or contact me directly on clarkek@redoaks.org.uk 



 
Stretch and Challenge 
We are aware that some of our children enjoy a challenge and for this reason, we have developed a range of 
challenges that sit outside of the curriculum which will be optional as extra homework.  These have been 
explained to the children and there are details of how they should demonstrate/ evidence these challenges to 
be rewarded on the website. 
Red Oaks Primary School 
Teachers have also been asked to place the website link alongside other homework as an optional extra.  Have 
fun! 
 
Playground Equipment 
For Health and Safety reasons, please ensure children do not use the playground equipment on the main 
playground. Please ensure your children are supervised at all times.  
 
Year 6 Secondary Applications 
If you have a child in year 6, please make sure that you have applied for their secondary place by 31st October. 
 
Bikes/Scooters 
A reminder that all children and adults should dismount from scooters and bikes at the main 
gate and walk them through the school.  Please also make sure that bikes/scooters are locked 
up. The school does not take any responsibility for bikes and scooters left in school. 
 
Child Illness 
Please see link for information - https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 
 
Upcoming Dates 
12th October – Parents Evening – School closes at 1.10pm (slight change to dates issued) 
16th October – Harvest Festival 
19th October – School finishes at 3.00pm 
30th October – Back to school 8.30am  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


